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	PRESS RELEASE


Child can get injured on Scooter
(Prague, September 3, 2015) All parents want the best for their children, but a folding scooter of unknown origin labelled simply SCOOTER is not the case. Sale of this product intended for smallest children was detected by West Bohemian inspectors. There are many risky points that can cause injury – handles on handlebars don’t have required safety tips, diameter of the front wheel is too small and children can cut their fingers in the folding part. This product poses serious risk especially to children, thus its sale was banned and distributor subsequently withdrew the product from the market. 
„Scooter“

Unknown manufacturer and importer
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Danger 

· Diameter of scooter handles is 26.7 mm while requirement of applicable technical standard in the minimum of 40 mm;
· Diameter of the front wheel is 90.7 mm while requirements is at least 120 mm;
· In the folding part are spaces into which a stick of 5mm diameter can be inserted, but it is not possible to insert a stick of 12mm diameter as stipulated in the standard (it shall be possible to insert a stick of 12mm diameter when a stick of 5mm diameter can be inserted).

Within usual and predictable way of use of the product it cannot be excluded that a situation occurs when a child gets injured (hands can slide from insufficiently secured handlebar tips – risk of fall, insufficient size of the front wheel – risk of fall when riding on uneven terrain, squashing fingers).
Taken action 

The Czech Trade Inspection Authority prohibited sale of the Scooter and subsequently its distributor withdrew the product from the market. After all necessary documentation is elaborated, the product will be notified into the system RAPEX.
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